Idbury Manor

Kingham

Na. 29 1941

Oxon.

Dear Mable.

I wonder if you can tell me if Mrs Murray Warner received monthly the Studio this past year?

I have I think, asked her twice, but can get no answer.

I daresay both letters went down. I should like to know?

The Studio has always been so nice to me ,and have repeatedly reproduced my work. When I heard that they had been

bkitzed more than twice. I felt I would like to helpm ,so I though

of your Museum, knowings that so many students appreciate

the beautiful things Mrs Warner has collected. I ordered them

to send the magazine for one year. I do hope you received ... it?

I have just readdressed a box to Jessie today, containing such good things as butter etc. sent by Mrs Warner. How sweet of her.

We do appreciate the wonderful things you people in America are doing for us, and the gifts of clothes to the blitzed people. I remember your saying to us that you and your husband intended to travel in Europe in a year or two.I wonder how long you will have to wait??? Affairs are looking much brighter now since we have begun our Libyian offensive. It is amazing what flesh and blood from stand!

I am just learning to type ,so excuse all mistakes.

I will also write to Mrs Warner, but will send it by a later post

I am ashamed to say I shall not be in time with any of my Christmas letters. I have been moving about lately, so could not settle down to letter writing.

I hope you are well and flourishing also your husband?

I had such a nice letter from Mrs Willard the other day.

With every good wish for the New Year

Yours sincerely

Sligabeth Kanth